
 
 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 
SECURITY COMPANY 

 

 

The North Providence Housing Authority invites all interested parties to submit a 

proposal for Security Guard and Patrol Services for the Housing Authority’s Main Office 

as well as its property’s authority wide.  Proposals will be accepted until 2:00PM, 

Monday, May 1, 2023 at the office of the Housing Authority located at 945 Charles 

Street, North Providence, RI 02904 or by email to Marilee Arsenault, Executive 

Director, at marsenault@nphousing.org. 

Specifications are available at the office of the Housing Authority between 9:00AM and 

4:00PM Monday-Wednesday, 9:00AM and 6:00PM on Thursday and 9:00AM and 

2:00PM on Friday. 

 

 

The North Providence Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any and all 

proposals or to waive any informalities in the proposal if in the best interest of the 

Authority. 

 

 

 

North Providence Housing Authority 

Equal Opportunity Employer 

Carol Pontarelli, Chairman 
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